
 
                        

 
 

 

Notice is hereby given of the planned water supply interruption scheduled to take place for a duration 

of four hours (4). The interruption is due to an overhead power-line supply shutdown at Torbanite 

Pumps Station and Breyten Water Treatment Works. 

 
The specific scope of work during the interruption include inter alia the following:  

1. Excavate and backfill cable trench from MV overhead pole to transformer 

2. Install new transformer (500kVa) for Torbanite pump station 

3. Shutdown overhead power and install earthing kit 

4. Install cross arm with fuses and connect tails to overhead 

5. Connect cable to the fuses and strap cable to the pole 

6. Remove earthing kit and make safe 

7. Restore power 

The water supply from Breyten Water Treatment Works will be interrupted as indicated 
below: 
 
Starting Date   : 15 March 2023 (Wednesday) 
Starting Time   : 13:00 
 
Finishing Date  : 15 March 2023 (Wednesday) 
Finishing Time  : 17:00 
 
Affected area(s)              :  Breyten-KwaZanele and Chrissiesmeer. 
 
Please note, temporary water supply will be provided to the affected areas by means of water 
tankers. For more information and reporting of any suspicious activities, the public is urged to contact 
the Municipal Call Centre on the numbers below: 
 
079 503 6729/ 0800 01 4903 
 
MR. M KUNENE 
MUNICIPAL MANAGER  
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